MARTIN-LUTHER-UNIVERSITY
HALLE-WITTENBERG

MLU Newcomers Club
for PhD Students/Postdocs/Scientists/Professors & their families...

Recently arrived in Halle?
Keen to meet people from different nations and to get to know the
city in a friendly and casual setting?

The MLU Newcomers Club has been established in 2014. It is run entirely by
volunteers and supports a range of activities.

We organize a guided tour through some
Historic Buildings of the Martin Luther University

The tour takes place on 17 April 2016 at 2 pm. The tour will be in English
and led by Prof. Bernd Fischer. It will start at the front garden of the
Anatomy building (Grol3e SteinstralRe 52). To get onto the participant list
please contact: bernd.fischer@medizin.uni-halle.de

More MLU NCC info online: www.international.uni-halle.de/international_office/newcomers_club/

We very much look forward to meeting you!




